
 

                                                                                       Friday, 10th January 2025 
 

 

 

 

Re: History Trip Reminder and Times 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
This half term all the Y3 children will be going on a school trip to Weston Park Museum in 
order to enhance their learning on Ancient Egypt. The trip is a full day at the museum 
entitled, ‘The Ancient Egyptian’s Story’. The workshop is enquiry based and encourages the 

children to find out about the life of an Ancient Egyptian using primary and secondary 
sources.  
 
The three classes will be going on different days. 
 

Foxes – Wednesday 29th January 
Hedgehogs – Thursday 30th January 
Squirrels – Friday 31st January  
 
We will be travelling on public transport there and back. 
On the day, the children will need a packed lunch {NO NUTS} and a water bottle. They will 

not need any money.  
 
Children will need to wear school uniform and have a waterproof coat as we will be walking. 
Further details about exact timings will follow. 
 

The cost will be £13.50  
Please log on to Parentpay to make payment.  
 

We will be catching the Number 6 bus so the children can arrive at school for the 

normal time. The bus back should arrive back on High Storrs Rd at 3:30pm so we 

will be a little late. If it is any later, we will send a text out. Thank you. 
 

Kind regards, 
 
 
 Y3 Team 


